From: Tom Liptan

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Safe Community Highways Act. HB2846
Date: Monday, May 13, 2019 2:00:46 PM

Please support HB2846 the Safe Communities Highway Act. | live within a quarter mile of State Hwy 213, a road
that needs to be in the city of Portland jurisdiction. Roads like this, surrounded by dense urbanization should be
transferred to the local government. Please vote for HB2846 it will help make many cities safer places for all of us.

Thank you,

Tom Liptan

7707 SE Madison St
Portland, Oregon
97215

Sent from my iPhone
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